BA5/27/20818 19:85 2127594196 TIMOR LESTE MISSION P&cE  B1/82

Permanent Mission of the
Democratic Republic of Timor-Leste to the United Nations

NV/MI5/122/2010
New York, 27 May 2010

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Republic of Timor-Leste to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change and
has the honour to forward herawith a letter from His Excellency Dr. José Ramos-Horta, President of the
Democratic Republic of Timor-Leste, associating Timor-Leste to the Copenhagen Accord of 18 Decemnber
2009, ‘

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Republic of Timor-Leste to the United Nations would be
grateful if the letter could be forwarded to its highest destination at its earliest convenience.

The Permanent Mission of the Democratic Republic of Timar-Leste to the United Nations avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate
Change the assurances of its highest consideration.

Secretariat of the United Nations Framewark Convention on Climate Change
BONN

866 United Nations Plaza, Suite 441, New York, MY, 10017
Tek (212) 759 3675 - Fax: (212) 759 4196 - E-mall: imor-leste @ un.int
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PRESIDENCIA DA REPUBLICA

26 May 2010

Dear Mr. de Boer,

In response to your nofification of 18 January 2010, | would like to advise that
Timor-Leste wishes to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord of 18 Decernber 2009
and will provide information requested in paragraph 4 of the Accord in due course.

Jose Ramos-Horta
President

%rs sincerely,
/ (.:W'Z%V(

Mr. Yvo de Boer

Executive Secretary

United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
Haus Carstanjen

Martin-Luther-King- Strasse 8

53175 Born

GERMANY




